
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/27/2016 12:35:26 PM
Subject: Fwd: Attached Image

Attachments: 0801_001.pdf
ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  Rick Medlin <Rick.Medlin@fotlinc.com>

Date:  April 27, 2016 at 12:29:08 PM EDT

To: "Glaccum, David" <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: Attached Image

David,
              I ask that you, please, take a moment to read this. It will make our entire case crystal clear. OCRM has 
been mislead by the realtors and, because of this, should revoke the permit until they have taken time to hear 
from the concerned homeowners.

This communication contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended 
recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s), please note that any distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information 
in it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and then destroy any copies 
of it.
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